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Friday 11 January 2019 

Principalôs News

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Happy New Year and welcome back to school! 
In term 3 our whole school condition is 
ócuriosity and creativityô and the value is 
ócourageô.  The children have learnt about the 
condition and value in assembly and this will 
continue in class. If you have any photos or 
work showing your children being curious, 
creative or courageous then please send them 
in to school. 
 

We have some exciting events coming up at 
school with lots of trips and visitors 
also involved. Please keep an eye 
on our Facebook page for regular 
updates Harriers Facebook 

 

As the cold weather draws in please 
ensure your children bring warm 
clothes and coats to school. 
 

A reminder that the early morning drop off has 
been a success with some positive feedback 
from pupils, parents and local residents and we 
will now continue this for the rest of the school 
year. The STARS team have reformed and will 
be leafletting cars and protesting in the street 
to ensure cars are parked sensibly and safely 
around the school. Please be considerate of 
local residents and we strongly recommend 
you do not enter Harriers View as there are no 
spaces. 

 
 

 

Thank you for all your support and have a very 
happy new year. 

     

Kind regards, 
Jo Agate, Principal 
 

 

Apply for Reception NOW 
If you need a place for your child, or know 
anyone who needs a place, for reception class 
in September 2019, the deadline is Tuesday 
15th January 2019. Your application must be 
with Oxfordshire County Council by that day. 
 

 

Find out more on our website: Starting School 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/harriersbanburyacademy/
http://www.harriers-aspirations.org/205/noticeboard/noticeboard/155/noticeboard


Harriers Art Gallery 

 

What talented children we have at Harriers! 
The selection of artwork on display in our 
gallery is amazing. There are paintings, 
drawings, collages and models; all showing 
such creativity and attention to detail. Come 
and have a look when you are in school. 

 

   

 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Monday 14 January: Year 1 trip to the National 
Space Centre, Leicester. 
 

Wednesday 16 January: Year 5 Swimming; Year 
5/6 Able Writers group at Orchard Fields. 
 

Thursday 17 January: Year 2 - Professor 
McGinty. 
 

Thursday 24 January: EYU Vision Testing; Year 6 
Science trip to Wykham Park Academy. 
 

Monday 28 January: Year 6 (Owls) - Juniors 
Citizens. 
 

Tuesday 29 January: Year 6 (Eagles) - Juniors 
Citizens. 
 

Wednesday 30 January: Year 6 (Peacocks) - 
Juniors Citizens. 
 

Exciting times for Year 3 
Year 3 had a brilliant day in Oxford, visiting the 
Natural History Museum and learning about 
Judaism at the synagogue.  
 

A highlight of the 
visit to the 
museum was 
seeing the 
skeleton of a T-
Rex. The children 
felt, smelt and 
marvelled their 
way around the 
exhibits and learnt 
so much about 
bones, bodies and 
skeletons.  

 

 

After lunch they walked through Oxford to the 
synagogue. This was a brilliant way for them to 
get a better understanding of Judaism. The 
boys wore skull caps and all the children had 
opportunities to look, feel and touch important 
Jewish artefacts. 

 

Year 3 also had a fantastic Tudor Day at the 
end of term 2. They wore brilliant costumes, 
performed some Tudor dancing and learnt all 
about Tudor times! 

 



Christmas Review 
We know Christmas is over for another year 
but we thought you would like to see a few 
photos of our celebration of all things 
Christmassy from the end of last term. 
 

The Christmas Elf visit bought a lot of laughter 
and excitement in Toucans. 

Christmas Jumper Day was great fun. 

 

The Early Years Nativity Play was lovely. 

 
 

 

 
The children had a fabulous Christmas lunch. 
Grateful thanks to our brilliant cooks who did 
an amazing job and to the PTFA for the 
crackers. 

 
 
The children had a lovely party day; lots of 
games, dancing, some arts and crafts and of 
course party food. Thank you to all our parents 
and carers for your generous donations. 

 
 

   



Thank you to 
our wonderful 
PTFA who are 
helped pupils 
wrap their 
presents for 
Christmas.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
Robins and Wrens had a lovely festive 
afternoon with their parents and families. 
Thank you so much to everyone who joined us, 
bought our crafts and shared our Christmas 
stories. 

 

 

Owl class were given the challenge to engineer 
an edible, festive decoration using 
marshmallows! Look at these creations. 

    


